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Dear Mr Reidy 
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RE: Financial Documents for year ending 31st December, 2002 

Thank you for your correspondence of 1st December, 2003 concerning the filing of 
annual accounts by the Transport Workers Union. 

It is proposed that a Branch Committee of Management meeting will be called on 
Wednesday 28th January, 2004 where the accounts will be further considered as per 
your correspondence. 

As you may appreciate it is difficult to organise a Branch Committee of Management 
meeting prior to the Christmas period and allowing members of that Committee the 
time to appropriately consider the relevant documentation. 

I will contact you again immediately following the 28th January, 2004 meeting. 

Yours faithfully, 

if;:t~~ 
Dianne Tollett 
Administration Manager 
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